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2021 SE Spokane County Fair Cancelled 

The Southeast Spokane County Fair board members voted unanimously to cancel the 77th annual fair, 

scheduled for September 24th-26th, 2021. 

Despite thorough planning for this year’s fair, the SESCF board determined that to hold a successful, safe, 

and traditional event is impossible, given expected state and county requirements. 

In addition, our organization is experiencing a lower volunteer count than years past. A few of our larger 

events were  already cancelled prior to this final decision. An event of this size requires many hours of  

planning and a significant number of behind the scenes help. 

Most importantly, we want to ensure the safety of our volunteers and our community at-large.  

With the rise in COVID cases and impact on our hospital systems, we felt it was best to delay our event  

another year. 

This was an extremely difficult decision to make, and in fact we had gone forward with plans for the fair  

until this recent change in mandates. The board is again devastated by this determination, but is confident 

it was made with complete and thoughtful consideration of all options. 

The fair board and fair members look forward to hosting our event, and coming together as a community 

next year. Should you feel compelled to volunteer and help us next year, feel free to email:  

sespokanecountyfair@outlook.com. We would welcome any and all new members. 

Sincerely, Southeast Spokane County Fair Board 
 

PAST DUE ACCOUNTS 

The moratorium for unpaid utility bills 

is set to expire on September 30, 2021. 

Any past due balances with the town 

will become due after this date.  

If your account is past due and you 

need to arrange a payment plan, 

please do so before this date to avoid 

disconnection and/or lien placement. 

Burn Ban Still In Effect 

Fire danger is extremely high. If you see smoke 

or illegal burning of any kind, call 911 to report 

it. You can also report it to the Spokane  

Regional Clean Air Agency at 509-477-4727. 

Town Hall will be closed September 6th, 2021 in 

observance of Labor Day.  

Garbage service will be delayed that week until 

Wednesday, September 8th, 2021. 


